



BABA Steering Committee Minutes

March 30, 2006

Present:

Fred, Mark, Daphne, Maureen, Albert, Tom and Bill

Topics:

Incorporation – do by-laws and look into 501©(3). On By-laws, Maureen and Fred will work together (Tom and Mark help by reviewing our first draft.) Maureen will get in touch with Chad from WET about what they went through.

Insurance – Tom explained both on the beach and regatta coverage. We decided only to get on the water (or regatta) insurance. Tom will make happen thru Myers Briggs

Waiver on membership form – Decided to allow anyone with reason to strike parts to do so.

Hatteras trips – Email all club members and put on more downhaul and lets rig to try to increase sign up rate for May trip. If necessary, see if we can cancel a house with Hatteras Realty and whether or not they will charge us a fee.

Hatteras trip coordination – Fred will take over next year and Maureen will assist.

T-shirts – Send them back since they weren't as we requested. The company put a made up logo on the front without our instruction saying BABA Wind Surfing in a weird way.

Racing stuff – Gave Rich \$350 for boat. National series race is in Sept. Other schedule has been set.

Family Fun Day and clinics – Get back to getting together and having fun. Talked about perhaps at Balto Area Sailing club since they've expressed interest in getting together with us, but need to check on \$7.50 parking fee. Mark Rosen should explore.

Sponsorship – Marc has Chinook, ezzy hifly dakine. Write letter to other current sponsors asking if they want to continue, etc. and remain in newsletter and on website.

Swap – Sunday Apr. 9th man table at swap.

Future meetings – will probably occur at beach events. If we schedule another formal meeting, will let all know.

Maureen